
From: Konieczny, Katherine
To: Sweeney, Amy; Bernstein, Cassandra; Twaite, Kari
Subject: FW: SeaOne Gulfport (Order No. 3555 - FE Docket No. 14-83-CGL)
Date: Monday, December 09, 2019 9:49:19 AM

 
 

From: Brian Brantley [mailto:brian.brantley@seaone.com] 
Sent: Monday, December 09, 2019 9:30 AM
To: Cooper III, William S. <william.cooper@hq.doe.gov>; Konieczny, Katherine
<katherine.konieczny@hq.doe.gov>
Cc: Bruce Hall <bruce.hall@seaone.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] SeaOne Gulfport (Order No. 3555 - FE Docket No. 14-83-CGL)
 
Dear Bill and Katherine:
 
As noted in SeaOne Gulfport’s most recent semiannual report (Order No. 3555 - FE Docket No. 14-
83-CGL, Dated October 1, 2019) SeaOne Gulfport is currently focused on supporting the
commercialization of its Caribbean, Central and South American Fuels Supply Projects which are to
be located in FTA countries. Accordingly I am writing to request that DOE/FE suspend action on
SeaOne’s NTFA application, 16-22-CGL, until further notice. 
 
We appreciate the support and constructive dialogue we have shared regarding the NFTA
application, and look forward to resuming discussions at a future date.
 
Best regards,
Brian
 
Brian C. Brantley
Senior Vice President and General Counsel
SeaOne Holdings, LLC
333 Allen Center | 333 Clay, Suite 4700| Houston, TX 77002
Direct: 713.739.3029   | Fax: 713.739.1525
Email: brian.brantley@seaone.com
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